
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Mrs Anne Hudson BA Hons, PGCE Acting Head Teacher  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,       22nd February 2023 
 
              Industrial Action 
 

This is just a quick reminder that the next proposed strike day for National Education Union 
members is Thursday the 2nd of March. As before, this action means that I cannot guarantee the 
school will be open to all children.  Staff do not have an obligation to inform me of their intention 
to strike, however, I am hoping to be able to give you updates as soon as I have them. Please 
begin to plan and consider alternative arrangements should they be necessary if we are unable to 
open your child’s class next Thursday. 
 

I apologise for the inconvenience this will cause and I hope to be able to bring you further 
information in the coming days.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Anne Hudson 
Acting Head Teacher 


